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From: Francis, Beryl <Beryl.Francis@havant.gov.uk>  
Sent: 08 August 2021 22:45 

 
Subject: Re: Boundary Review Submission -final draft - Submission 10th August 

Size of Council 

There is a Minority proposition to maintain 13 wards with 39 Councillors in the grounds that : 
1 There is a need to maintain communities 
2 The number of residents is set to increase  
3 We would not be out of line. Some Councils have far fewer electors per councillor. 
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4 Remuneration for Councillors is very low, so it would not create a financial problem and would not affect 
administration. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Best wishes 
Beryl Francis 




